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Davis Names Peter Vanderweil Senior Development and Construction Manager 

BOSTON - The Davis Companies announced the appointment of Peter Vanderweil as Senior 
Development and Construction Manager. Mr. Vanderweil will provide construction oversight as 
well as development management for a variety of new projects being undertaken by The Davis 
Companies.  
 
“Peter’s solid mix of experience, comprising both construction and development, rounds out our 
Development Division and his proven ability to successfully manage complex projects from start 
to finish makes him an invaluable member of our team,” said Jonathan Davis, CEO & Founder 
of The Davis Companies.  
 
Prior to joining The Davis Companies, Mr. Vanderweil worked as a Construction Manager at 
Boston Properties, where he was responsible for the buildout of Biogen Idec’s corporate 
headquarters in Weston – a multi-faceted project that was delivered a month ahead of schedule 
– as well as planning for the retrofit of Bay Colony Corporate Center. He has also worked as a 
project manager at Shawmut Design & Construction and Payton Construction, overseeing a 
variety of complex projects for such tenants as Bain Capital, Bank of America, Fidelity 
Investments, and others. Mr. Vanderweil has project experience in commercial, retail, hotel, 
residential, renewable energy projects, and wastewater treatment plants. 
 
"I am excited to be working with Jon and the great team he has assembled. I look forward to 
applying my skills and experience to improve existing assets and be part of adding value to 
newly acquired properties,” said Mr. Vanderweil. 
 
Mr. Vanderweil earned a Bachelor’s degree from Colby College and a Master of Science in 
Real Estate Development from the Massachusetts Institute of Technology, as well as a 
Construction certificate from Wentworth Institute. In addition, he holds a LEED AP designation. 
A resident of Hingham, Massachusetts, Mr. Vanderweil has been actively involved as a board 
member and volunteer at the South Boston Neighborhood House for over 10 years. 

 


